
 

February 13, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Richard Carlson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 274-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Carlson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2595 by House Committee on Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2595 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2595 would amend existing law as it relates to the Jackson County local sales tax.  

The bill would require any individual or public or private corporation receiving money from the 

Jackson County 0.4 percent countywide sales tax in place for economic development to receive 

written authorization from the Board of County Commissioners before expending the funds.  The 

bill would take effect upon publication in the Kansas Register.   

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Revenue, passage of HB 2595 would have no 

fiscal effect on the state budget.  According to the Kansas Association of Counties, passage of 

the bill would have no fiscal effect on the county. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Melissa Wangemann, Kansas Association of Counties  


